
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 6, 2018, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon thereafter 

as other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, 

SC  29601 for the purpose of receiving comments from members of the public concerning a 

proposed ordinance to increase the membership of the Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District, and 

to provide that the members shall be appointed by Greenville County Council. 

 

          Herman G. “Butch” Kirven, Jr., Chairman 

      Greenville County Council 

 

 




